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October 22, 1986
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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I "O6 NOV -3' '26Nuclear Material Section B
631 Park Avenue

i,"gKing of Prussia, Pa. 19406 t
,

' musrn
Dear Sirs:

REF: License No. 37-20789-01

Due to changes in our operations' activity level we find
that the need for increased flexibility in the use of our Texas
Nuclear Model 9254 X-Ray Flourescence Analyzer. We, there-
fore, would like to apply for a license amendment with changes
as below.

Condition 12.

Licensed material shall be used by, or under the supervision
of Richard Giardina, David Thomas, Frank Simonelli, Howard
Johnson, or Eric Beckman.

Item 6.

On application the above named individuals have the following
titles:

Richard Giardina - Manager of Manufacturing Engineering
David Thomas - Ceramic Engineere

Qg Frank Simonelli - Production Manager
N Howard Johnson - Operations Manager

} Eric Beckman - Manager of Engineering

Application items 16, 17 (attachment sheet) liCC%c fcc laforachon
o o o- C.1 /u,<r, p,Q CHANGE:
N O

eM We shall follow the instructions concerning handling and use
@ of the instrument given us by the manufacturer.
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and engineering staff members. The rad!r+. ion-protection of-
ficer has studied the manufacturer's inst & actions concerning
handling and use of the instrument as well as Measurement and
Data Corp's Home Study Course on Radioactivity, C. 1973. The
balance of the above-named individuals have studied the manu-
facturer's instructions concerning handling and use of the in-
strument, and have received hands-on training in the use of
the instrument by the radiation-protection officer. We shall
follow the manufacturer's instructions concerning handling and
use of the instrument.

Thank you for your prompt consideration of this matter.

Please find enclosed a check in the amount of $120.00 for the
amendment fee.

Sincerely,

0%v TAvh%n
Richard Giardina
Manager of Manufacturing Engineering
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